
Recreation Meeting Minutes 1/23/13 
 
 
The Sturbridge Recreation meeting came to order at 5:32pm. 
 
In Attendance: Ryan Kane, Mark Rulli, Matt Johnson, Al Jones, and Associate Member Kadion Philip 
Absent: Mary Lou Volpe 
 
Approval of the 1-9-13 minutes were approved by Mark Rulli   2nd by Matt Johnson all in favor.4-0 
 
Mark Rulli updated the committee on the Burgess PTO trail project: 
The Recreation Committee has the PTO ‘s full support for the  Project Adventure Trail which is to be located at Burgess 
Elementary School. All in Favor 4-0. 
 
Skating rink has received positive response from the community. 
 
League Meeting In attendance: 
Jeff Zahr Little League , Ryan Moats Girls Softball, Mike Moran, John O’Brien  and Stacy Varney Lacrosse, Jen Bailey 
Soccer, Brian Freeland Basketball and Chris Rizy  Pop Warner Football/ Baseball. 
 
The plans for the Town Barn Fields were presented to the league representatives the following concerns were brought 
before the board: 
 

 Lighting or laying of conduit for future lighting needs 
1 Large  Soccer Field 210X 345 instead of (2) 180X300 
1 Little league Field  convertible  field so diamond can be moved  

 
Little League is looking to place a Press box by the existing Little League Field and Lacrosse is in need of  a storage   unit 
at the Town Barn  site Lynne will look into the cost on the storage unit. 
 
Concerns of the Piles in the parking lot at the Town Barn Site Lynne will talk with Greg concerning the space that those 
piles are taking up   
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:45PM 
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday February 6, 2013 @5:30pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Lynne Girouard 


